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Mail in voting is an essential part of empowering our democracy here in Oregon. 

While in person voting is inconvenient to me, as a well off working professional, it is 

truly an impossible barrier for many folks with jobs and family obligations that they 

cannot step away from. There is NO data showing any significant issues with mail in 

voting (such as voter fraud) - mail in voting is a huge positive in terms of access so 

that ALL Oregonians can vote and be heard. Please do not place barriers on this 

crucial right. 


